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We	did	not	lose	any	councils	during	the	last	year.	Our	2	newest	councils	appear	to	be	prospering	with	
new	members	being	initiated	and	papers	being	presented.	From	the	information	in	the	summons	of	
those	councils	that	send	me	copies	there	is	no	pressing	issues	with	any	of	them.	

It	must	be	impressed	upon	the	DDGMs	that	it	is	their	responsibility	to	visit	each	council	in	their	district	
and	they	must	submit	a	report	on	the	council	to	the	Grand	Secretary,	as	soon	as	possible	after	the	visit.	I	
would	request	that	all	DDGMs	when	making	their	report	on	their	official	visit,	that	they	CC	the	chair	of	
this	committee	a	copy	also,	which	would	prove	to	be	very	useful	when	preparing	a	report	on	the	
condition	of	the	AMD	in	Canada.		

Respectfully	submitted		
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